
November 1, 1954 

Mr. C. F. Hanson 
Chief of Police 

Sir: 

I submit the following report concerning my failure to be 
in Corporation Court on October 28, 1954. 

My court day had been on Monday since 1952. On October 1 
1954 my court day was changed to Thursdays. On October 28, I 
realized it was my court day at 2:30 P.M. as I was having lunch 
with my neighbors family, who was at my house for lunch. Realizing 
I was supposed to be in court at 2:00 P.M. I called the court 
and as for the Prosecuter, they told me he was very busy, then I 
ask for the Court Clerk, I ask him if he could talk to the Prosecuter 
for me as he was busy. He told me he didn't believe I had any 
cases. I ask him to tell him if I had any cases if he would reset 
them for next week, he said he would tell him. This is the first 
time I have ever missed court since I have been working for the 
Department. 

Respectfully submitted, 

J. D. Tippit 
Patrolman 
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